
From: Bill Jacob
To: Ning Hong; wilson5279@comcast.net; Bill Jacob
Cc: Dana McCarthy; Art Osten
Subject: Re: Stop the proposed temple in our neighborhood !!!
Date: Thursday, August 17, 2023 8:47:33 PM

Ning,
Thank you for providing feedback.  This is currently not before the village board but I
will share your comments with the trustees.
Bill

On 08/17/2023 6:06 PM CDT Ning Hong <hongn@schumacherelectric.com>
wrote:

Attn:  Ms. Helen Wilson, Planning Commission Chairperson

          Mr. Bill Jacobs, Village President

 

 

Dear Helen and Bill,

 

My name is Ning Hong, property owner of 4924 Thimbleweed Trail, Long Grove,
IL 60047.

 

I am voting against for the proposed temple in our neighborhood (4359 IL 22,
Long Grove, IL 60047).  We are in a neighborhood of residential properties.  The
traffic along Illinois 22 is already being a problem.  We cannot afford and I don’t
agree either for having some religious temple in our neighborhood.  It will affect
and destroy our long-standing natural beauty and purely residential character of
the surrounding area.

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

 

Br,

 

 

Ning Hong
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